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14th November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

We are pleased to inform you that the CAMHS Eating Disorders Team, will be delivering a

workshop on raising awareness on eating disorders at our school. The workshop will take place on

Tuesday 21 November from 4:30pm - 5:30pm in our school library.

The workshop aims to raise awareness about eating disorders and provide valuable information to

parents and carers.

It is information sharing and there will be opportunities for the CAMHS Eating Disorders Team to

answer any questions you have. It will be an opportunity to learn how to identify and support

young people who may be experiencing eating disorder behaviours. The CAMHS Team will be

available to answer any questions you may have.

If you are interested in attending this informative workshop, please let us know by RSVPing

https://forms.gle/KbN5Zwbr3iuW37gf9. Your participation will help us make appropriate

arrangements.

We encourage all parents and carers to take part in this workshop to enhance our collective

understanding of eating disorders and contribute to a supportive environment for our students.

Thank you for your ongoing support in creating a safe and nurturing environment for our students.

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact us.

Yours sincerely

Miss P Rajdev
Mental Health Lead

“Pupils flourish and support each other to succeed”
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